
From: Carolyn Burke  

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 11:11 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Concern about development on Hall Street  

 

 I live in Richmond Hill very close to the proposed development on 107 Hall Street.  

I am concerned about the neighbourhood being able to sustain that many new cars and 

people.  

The traffic implications alone will be awful as well as the impact on sun shade and wind 

on the area.  

Please take my concerns into consideration.  

We have a wonderful neighbourhood but this development would turn it into a 

developed congested area 

 

Thank. you 

Carolyn Burke 

64 Powell Street 


